MOOR MONKTON PARISH COUNCIL

NOTICE TO PARISHIONERS

28™ January 2019

You may be aware that the Defibrillator usually sited outside the School Room in Moor Monkton,
has been away having a service. We have now been supplied with a replacement one until ours is
back in situ, to enable us to have continuity of service.

It is worth noting that the previous passcode has changed and if you have cause to use the
Defibrillator you must call 999 — and follow their instructions. The instructions for use are also
detailed on its casing. For your information, I have copied the instructions below.

DEFIBRILLATOR

To open in an Emergency.

1.  Call 999

2. Keep calm and follow instructions.

3.  Tell the call operator you are at location NCPAD231 (this number
may change so always check)

4.  You will be given an unlock code

5.  Stay on the line for further guidance.

I sincerely hope that none of you need to use this Equipment but it is reassuring to know that it is
there should the need arise.

Lynne Tomlinsovv

Clerk to Moor Monkton Parish Council

clerk@moormonktonpc.com






